CTPS General Meeting January 2024

We had a wonderful turnout for January's still life painting session.

Jane Copeland, President, began the meeting with the treasurer's report that was sent by Debbie Pridgeon, Treasurer. Jane discussed that other pastel societies report having difficulty engaging members. In order for CTPS to continue as a non-profit organization, we need volunteers to be president, treasurer, and workshop chair. Our other board members are willing to continue in their present positions. Members present discussed various scenarios that could help the society continue into 2024.

Then the fun began. We set up a table of still life objects and began to paint. After 2 hours of painting, we stopped to do a friendly critique of our work. Jan Frazier, Exhibit Chair, led this portion of the meeting. Below are pictures of our members during the critique session.

Please consider joining us next month. Esther Jones will lead us in some exercises designed to tap into the artist within each of us!





